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TO:      Parents & Students Interested in Drivers Education

FROM:  Brad Hoesing, Superintendent    

DATE:   March 20th, 2023

Drivers' education instructional classes will begin on Tuesday, May 30th, 2023 and will end on Friday, June 2nd, 2023. This year’s coursework will be held at Wausa Public School.  Sheri Plumbtree will be the instructor.  Classroom instruction is mandatory and will run from 9:00 AM-3:00 PM each day.  Please bring some paper, a pencil and a sack lunch. 

Driving will begin during the classroom portion with driving schedules arranged between the student and instructor at that time.  We will accommodate the student’s summer schedule.  Please bring your camp, ball games, weight training, vacation schedules, etc. with you on the first day of class.

PLEASE NOTE:  Your son or daughter must have either a school permit or learner’s permit with the license provided at that time by the DMV. They can take the instructional part of the class then they can obtain their school/learner’s permit to drive. They cannot drive until they secure their permit. PLEASE BRING A COPY OF YOUR PERMIT to class to have it photocopied. Information on school permits and learner’s permits can be found on the Nebraska DMV website. https://dmv.nebraska.gov/

The cost of the class will be $300.00 payable to Wausa Public School.  Please bring the fee on the first day of class or you may pre-pay at Wausa school.  Please sign your student up in the office. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call the school, 402-586-2255.


Yours in Education,
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